
Hello House Education Committee, 

I’m Dora Tschosik, a resident of District 34 and a parent who has 
chosen to enroll a child in Light of Christ Catholic School. 

I firmly support HB 1607 and all school choice bills that uphold 
parent autonomy and the right to provide an education for my 
child. I support because it provides my child an environment he 
wishes to gain an education. We made the switch from public to 
private school 6 weeks into the current school year. Despite our 
efforts, the public school system was much too large for him. He 
was refusing to go to school and at just 10 years old we knew we 
needed to make a change quickly. We chose a faith-based 
education in order for him to succeed. He enjoys Light of Christ 
Catholic School and happily goes each and every day. Some of 
the reasons he enjoys going are smaller class size, the close 
connections with teachers and peers, religion, engagement in the 
classroom and day to day activities/education. I strongly feel  if we 
kept in the public school system, we would’ve set him up for 
failure in continuing his education. What works for many isn’t 
always the best fit for every child. 

I believe that having school choice/parent choice will positively 
impact my family. I urge you to vote in favor of HB 1607. Thank 
you for your service to the state of North Dakota and your time on 
HB 1607. 

Sincerely, 
Dora Tschosik  


